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Excellency,

I have the honour to inform you that the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) will hold the
Consultancy Meeting of the Bureau of International Network for Education and Training on
Emergency Preparedness and Response (iNET-EPR Network) (hereinafter referred to as “event™)
in Marrakech Morocco, on 19 April 2020.

The purpose of the event is for the Chairs and Vice-Chairs of iNET-EPR and its working groups to
discuss the first action plans of the working groups of the iNET-EPR and contribute to the first
meeting of the Network.

The event will be held in English.

The Secretariat understands that Ms Min Huang (Deputy Director General, Department of Nuclear
Emergency & Safety Regulation, China Atomic Energy Authority, 13910567859@163.com) could
make a valuable contribution to the event as an expert and would thus appreciate your Government’s
consideration to accept her designation by the IAEA.

We understand that all expenses incurred in connection with the expert’s services will be paid by the
expert’s authorities.

It should be noted that compensation is not payable by the IAEA for any damage to or loss of personal
property. The IAEA also does not provide health insurance coverage for participants in IAEA events.
Arrangements for private insurance coverage on an individual basis should therefore be made. The
IAEA will, however, provide insurance coverage for accidents and illnesses that clearly result from
any work performed for the IAEA.

I would appreciate receiving your Government’s response no later than 30 March 2020.

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Elena Buglova

Centre Head

Incident and Emergency Centre
Department of Nuclear Safety and Security



